
 

MARKET REPORT August 2017 / 02 
 
 
 

Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
On Thursday 10th August the Almond Board of California released their final report from the 
2016/17 season. July shipments hit another record of 154 million lbs, an 11.1% increase over last 
year's 139 million lbs.  
 
Although we have been predicting record shipments for some time, the market has reacted to the 
reality with higher prices… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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